
THANK YOU 

December NewsletterDecember Newsletter

OFFICE CLOSURE 
Our offices will be closed for
Christmas and the New Year

between Friday 22nd December
2023 and will reopen on 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024.
If you need to talk to someone
about your care and support

needs during this time please
contact Health and Community

Services on 0300 123 4042.
 

If you need to talk to someone
about a medical issue please

contact the NHS on 111.
 

For anything else which may
require an emergency response

please contact emergency
services on 999.

 

On behalf of all the Staff  and Trustees we would like to send our best
wishes for the holidays 

and most importantly say a massive thank you for all that 
you do for Age UK Hertfordshire. 

Without your support and 
commitment we wouldn’t be able to have the impact that we 

do on the lives of older people in Hertfordshire. You make 
such a big difference.
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